
Major points from the Committee Meeting 26th October 2019 

      
 
CPC’s 21st birthday party was a great success, with 48 members and a total of 90 attendees. 
The Club members assisted with the excellent catering which was most appreciated. 
 
Grants: The Club needs to keep up to date with available Council, Kooyong Electorate, State 
and Federal Government grants and what activities or improvements the Club could apply 
for.  
 
Lighting Proposal: A final revision of the proposal will be done and sent to the Grant contact 
in the next week. Installation requires only a couple of weeks once we obtain the funds and 
let the contract. We will ask the contractor to visit the Club before Xmas to discuss details. 
We are within the Club budget for the project of $49,660.00. The Committee approved the 
project to proceed.  
 
The Minutes of the Joint Management Committee have been requested on previous 
occasions and again at their most recent meeting, these are of interest to our Club and this 
needs to be chased up. 
 
Piste Drainage: It was noted that geo fabric material had been laid under the top surface by 
the bowling club but was not thought to be a major cause of the pooling of water. The 
bitumen layer may be a more likely cause. Agreed we need some research, accompanied by 
expert opinion before taking any action.  
 
Weed Control: Ask Michael of Barry’s Mowing to spray asap. 
 
Surf & Turf: The tournament between CPC and St Andrews is set for 23rd November at St 
Andrews. We need to know how many players they have so as we can match up teams.  
 
Happy Hour: To commence on 2nd November and be held monthly. 
 
Playing Times for Summer: Wednesday is casual 11am start, three games and BYO lunch, 
with boules out of the bucket. No fee. 
 
Friday Evening is 2 games before a casual BYO dinner, with boules out of the bucket. $5.00 
entry with raffle, winners on the night get bottles of wine. 
 
Saturday is as the usual timing with $5.00 entry. Computer drawn play commences at 1pm 
with prizes as in the past. 
 
 
Christmas Dinner: 7/12/19, 6pm start.  
 
Training Session: Aim for Saturday 30th November with emphasis to be on game strategies.  
 
Marketing Idea’s: KD to report back at next meeting. 

 


